## PUT SOMETHING BACK

A Joint Pro Bono Project of the Eleventh Judicial Circuit and the Dade County Bar Association

Honorable Joel H. Brown, Chief Judge Honorable Joseph P. Farina, Court Liaison Steven W. Davis, Esq., President, DCBA

Sharon L. Langer, Esq. Project Director Karen J. Ladis, Esq., Project Administrator A. Bruce Levine, Esq., Project Coordinator

July 22, 2010

Juan Pablo Gonzalez-Sirgo, Esq. 804 Douglas Road, Suite 373 Coral Gables, FL 33134

Re:



(CH-LF 07-15953 08)

Dear Mr. Gonzalez-Sirgo:

This letter is to thank you on behalf of your client and Put Something Back for the time and effort you expended on your pro bono case.

It is through the commitment of attorneys like yourself that the Project is recognized as one of the best programs in the state and in the nation.

Again, thank you for your excellent work.

Very truly yours,

Steven W. Davis, Esq.

President, DCBA

Sharon L. Langer, Esq.

Project Director